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Comments: I understand that logging is a major industry and is a great source of revenue for the Bighorn

National Forest Service. It has been around long before we started nordic skiing in the Bighorns. I don't think

logging needs to go away, but we need to do it so that it doesn't impact one of our few great nordic skiing areas

within the Bighorn Mountains.

 

 People come from all over to ski at Pole Creek and the major logging operation being proposed would be truly

devastating for Pole Creek. Not only would it be a HORRIBLE eye sore, but it would also destroy nordic skiing for

the remainder of my life in this area and I am only 33 years old. 

 

I think we can come to a middle ground and figure out a solution that will not be so devastating for Pole Creek

nordic trails. 


